
The consultation period with parents and stakeholders has now ended and 

the Full Governing Body have met to discuss the one issue raised.  The 

question was concerning whether or not the current level of support for 

Special Educational Needs would continue after we became a member of 

CAST.  The answer is a categorical yes, the level of support will always be 

determined by need and funding, this will not change once we are a 

member of CAST.  

 

We would like to thank you for your support in this process. 

 


